
Hello,

In regards to the markets at Pittwater RSL

I am in favour of the markets remaining. However, many customers, stall holders prefer the 
Park area as its been lately,

The carpark is not so condusive to a market stall, and it is fairly narrow.

We do need markets in the area, it is a great community need.

Thank you,

Regards,
Louise 

Sent: 25/01/2021 3:09:50 PM
Subject: REV2020/029


